MINUTES
INFANT JESUS PARISH
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING

6/9/10

In attendance: Father Joseph Szolack, Sister Michele DeGregorio, Father Felipe Doldan, Deacon
Bob Kenney, Deacon Nicholas Danze, Diane Cusick, Frank Dunleavy, Tammy Gatto, Patricia
Graham, Stephen Graham, Barry Hills, Robert Law, Nick Moffa, and Karen Walters.

Budget: Preview of budget was presented by Bob Law. We are not planning for any capital
expenses. In this budget, the DRE will also handle youth ministry.

Registry: Census for registry is too costly. A committee will handle in-house. We currently have
2,844 registered households.

Personnel: Father Szolack announced that a Transitional Deacon has been assigned to the
parish, Deacon James King, effective 6/15. Father Felipe leaves on 6/30. Father Albert and
Deacon James will stay at the SJV rectory from 6/15-6/30 and we hope to renovate (paint) their
rooms at the rectory on Beech Avenue in the interim.

Mass Schedule: We are looking into the possibility of adding a Mass at St. John Vianney. The
cost is $100 per Mass if we hire an outside Priest.

St. John Vianney Festival on 8/4/10: We will hold the annual celebration. The Special Events
Committee will meet and report back next meeting.

Year of the Priest: Due to low response, the information collected by Patti will be posted on the
website. A Mass has been added for 6/11 at 8 p.m. at St. John Vianney Church to conclude The
Year of the Priest with Holy Hour at 7 p.m.

New Business: A joint meeting will be held for all Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers.

The next Pastoral Council Meeting will be Tuesday, July 6 at 7:30 p.m.



